
 
Hello, 
 
I support the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling â€“ Palm Oil) Bill 
2009.  
 
There must be mandatory labeling of palm oil so I can make informed choices 
about what products I buy. It is terrible that Australians are furthering the 
destruction of habitats and we don't have the choice to stop it. I don't want 
to take part in this anymore and I should be given a way to stop buying palm 
oil so that industry can use more sustainable oils in their products. 
 
I am not available to appear to give evidence before a Senate Committee 
hearing in Canberra. 
 
Jacqui Bennett 
 


